Subject: Department of Slavic and East European Languages and Literatures name change
TO: Mitch Masters (ASCC Chair)
FROM: Tim Leasure (A&H Panel Chair)

Dear Mitch:

In December 2011, the Arts and Humanities panel reviewed a proposal from the Department of Slavic and East European Languages and Literatures requesting a name change to Department of Slavic and East European Languages and Cultures.  The requested change will also be reflected in the names of the minor, the MA, the PhD, and in Book 3 as follows:
· Minor in Slavic Languages and Cultures

· MA in Slavic Languages and Cultures with a Specialization in Literature, Film, and Cultural Studies
· MA in Slavic Languages and Cultures with a Specialization in Linguistics

· PhD in Slavic Languages and Cultures with a Specialization in Literature, Film, and Cultural Studies

· PhD in Slavic Languages and Cultures with a Specialization in Linguistics

· Book 3: Slavic Languages and Cultures

· Book 3: East European Languages and Cultures


The A&H panel reviewed the proposal and voted unanimously to approve the name changes in December 2011.
-------------------------------------
Tim Leasure

Associate Professor

Associate Director

School of Music

